
Alaina Moon 
 

Dear Adam Saul,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Clean Vehicles Program rule. I strongly
support the adoption of Advanced Clean Cars II, the Heavy-Duty Omnibus Low NOx Rule, and the
Fleet Reporting Requirement. As a parent, I am interested in both maintaining clean air for my
children to breathe, as well as reducing greenhouse gas emissions to ensure a healthier future for
them.

Thanks for your consideration,
Dr. Alaina Moon


